
Please excuse this brief interruption in your regularly scheduled Parent Bulletin, and see below for a few 
announcements from SHS!  

 
Sophomore Class Ring Orders 
A Jostens representative will be in the Administration Lobby to collect class ring orders from sophomores 

during lunch TODAY, and also from 5:30-7 p.m. this evening for parents who wish to drop off orders, 

payment, or ask questions. Jostens' contact information should be in the class ring packet your 

sophomore received last week during homeroom.  

 
Do you have The Write Stuff? 

 
Dear Parents of 4

th
-12 Grade Students,  

 

We're cooking up something special for the Shorewood Spring Writer Workshop and we want your child 

to be a part of it -- be sure to see this letter so they're aware of this unique opportunity.  

 

Our goal is to energize the collective writing power of students from all over the district and channel that 

power into the whirlwind creation of a self-published book. It’s a great chance for them to exercise 

creative muscles on what may prove to be an exciting journey. And in the end, we hope to have a freshly 

published book to kick off some summer reading! 

 

The workshop will take place during school on Tuesday May 14th at Hubbard Park but the introduction 

session is Tuesday April 30 from 3:30 - 5:00 in the Little Theater at Lake Bluff School. Let your 

student know we need their creativity, their ideas, and their words!  

 

Please contact Mrs. Jennifer Cosgrove if you have questions: jcosgrove@shorewood.k12.wi.us. 

 

 
Guatemala Club fundraiser for Los Hogares 
Orphanage Project April 26 to May 12 

 
An Alterra Coffee Sale will be held April 26 to May 12 to raise funds to paint the Los Hogares Orphanage 

in Guatemala. A group of SHS students will be traveling to Guatemala in June and will be painting the 

orphanage as a service project. Money raised from the sale will be used to purchase paint and other 

supplies needed to complete the project. The group will need to raise $3,500 to paint all the orphanage 

buildings. 

 

Three (1 pound) coffees are available for purchase: Guatemala Hunapu ($13), the Los Hogares Breakfast 

Blend ($12), and Dream Harder Decaf ($12). Plus one tea: Letterbox Anthology ($12). Guatemala Club 

members will take orders and collect the money up front. Checks should be made out to SHS with a note 

in the memo line for "Acct 617--Guatemala Club."  

 

If you are interested in placing an order directly --- you may email SHS parent Becky Dennis at 

Rebecca.Dennis@harley-davidson.com Checks can be dropped off at Becky’s home at 2014 E. Menlo on 

or before May 12. Coffee and tea orders will be ready for pick-up/delivery on May 23 and 24.  
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